@ulé ©i] Exvloraiion and Produsiien Compamny

September 10, 1979

R. C. Anderson P. O. Box 670
PRODUCTION MANAGER, HOBBS AREA Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Keohane "C" et al Federal No. 1
Unit L, Section 21~185-31E,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P, O, Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. W. A, Gressett
Gentlemen:

This office received your letter dated September 7, 1979 denying
approval of the Packer Leakage Test dated 8-20-79 to 8-22-79 on the subject
well.

We would like to submit the attached well history and request this
well be exempted from the Annual Packer Leakage Test. It is our opinion
the Morrow production tubing was leaking between the packers and by setting
the PSI plug in the profile at 11,512', the Morrow zone and the Atoka zone
have been effectively isolated.

1f you comcur with this request, please advise.

Yours very truly,

sy (AW oSN 9-/€.59

R. C. ANDERSON

RDW:ptg
Att'd.
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